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This morning, at 10.30, Pope Francis received in audience a group of around 20 indigenous people of the First
Nations, from Canada, accompanied by some Canadian bishops.

The meeting, which took place in an atmosphere of listening and closeness, follows those which took place on
Monday with the Métis and Inuit.

Tomorrow, the Holy Father will receive the three groups again in audience, and will address some words to
them.


